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Date of Bulletin: 

 
 
 

 
 
April 8, 2022 

Notice #:  CCBFTR02006 
Audience:  Carrier, IXC, Wireless, CLEC, ISP 
Subject:  Shorter Standard Interval Available for Switched Ethernet 

New Connects  
Date Effective:  04/11/2022 

  

 
We’re excited to announce that starting April 11, 2022, you can request a shorter standard 
interval for Switched Ethernet New Connects—without expedite fees!   
 
That’s right! We’ve implemented a number of improvements to our process and automation 
which reduced the standard interval you can request on Switched Ethernet New Connect 
orders from 20 business days to as low as 10 business days without incurring expedite fees.  
 
Please refer to the Access Standard Provisioning Intervals for a full interval list by service. 
 
If you have questions regarding information in this notice, contact your Frontier Account 
Manager—we’re happy to help.   
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